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Group Newsletter 
WELCOME 

WE NOW MEET IN A NEW HALL AND 
HAVE A SPACE THAT BETTER SUITS 

THE NEEDS OF THE GROUP.  THIS 
SPACE COMES AT A GREATER COST   

GILWELL PARK FUNDAY 2025  
Please put the 14th June on your calendar as 
we have booked limited spaces for the Cubs 
and Beavers, as soon as we have a confirmed 
cost and numbers we will send out the letter  
 
 

MONTHLY SUBS 
We will conintue to send out reminders for subs 
payments and start to send out reminder with 
missing payments if you have missed a payment, 
the group can no longer afford to have non-
payments as we will now cover the rent from our 
funds. You can pay via Bank Payment or Cash  
 
PAYMENTS DUE AS FOLLOWS 
6th Mar 2025 
3rd Apr 2025 
 
Bank Details  
Lloyds Bank 
15th St Pancras Scout Group  
Sort Code 30-99-50 
A/C No: 30167163 
 
 

RECRUITMENT DRIVE  
This month we are looking for three estates that 
we can ask the cubs to post flyers through the 
letterboxes. The leaflets will hopefully increase 
our number of the three sections  
 
We do have a requirement for more leaders 
either as the Section Leader or Team Member, all 
training will be supported and tailored to fit in 
with your time  Speak to Mike if you are 
interested.  

NEW SCOUTS  
In January the Pack said good bye to 3 members as 
they continue onto Scouts  
Those gooing up were Haze, William and Isabelle. 

 

SCOUTS  
This weekend we will see our Scout Take part 
in the Mad Winter Hike  We wish them well on 
their hike and activities while on the hike  
 
The Scout will need a packed lunch, snacks and 
drinks (no fizzy drinks) and suitable footwear, 
they will also need their zip cards. Meet at the 
Hall in Ossulton Street at 8am sharp in uniform.   
 
HARDSHIP FUND 
In April we will make The Hardship Fund to 
those who are finding it to make payments for 
both Subs and Activities (this will not include 
Camps). The fund in a one of request and will be 
managed by the Treasurer, Group Chair and 
Secretary. Forms will be available from the 
Section Leaders. Letter will follow in the next 
few weeks  

SOCIAL MEDIA  
You can find us on the Apps below  

 


